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ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA PARISH
Established 1925

Archdiocese of Winnipeg
250 Burrin, Ave.   Winnipeg, MB   R2V 1E5
Phone: 204-334-2413   Fax: 204-334-9706

e-mail: stanthony@mts.net        www.saintanthony.ca

MISSION STATEMENT
St. Anthony of Padua is a Christian Community in the Roman Catholic tradition that gathers to worship God, foster 
family life and continue our education in order to enhance our Baptismal Vocation.

BAPTISMS: Baptisms are celebrated on the 3rd Sunday of the month; except during Lent.  Please contact the parish office 3
 months before Baptism. 

MARRIAGE:  Contact the parish office 6 months or more before marriage. Marriage Preparation is mandatory in the Archdiocese 
of Winnipeg.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Saturday 3:00pm to 3:45pm or by appointment.

Sunday Masses:  Saturday 4:00pm
   Sunday 9:00am and 11:00am

Weekday Masses: Please see schedule inside bulletin.

  PASTOR:  Rev. Dominic Yuen  204-334-2413
  SECRETARY:   Colleen Zaluski  204-334-2413
  RELIGIOUS EDUCATION COORDINATORS:  Rosa Robinson 204-766-2065
    Catherine Sabale 204-808-8652
  K OF C GRAND KNIGHT:  Derrick Robinson 204-766-2065
  CWL Contact: 
  TRUSTEES:   Tony DiNella  204-334-2413
    Ronald Alcartado 204-232-2888
  FINANCE: Fr. Dominic Yuen 204-334-2413
  LEISURE CLUB PRESIDENT:  Dianne Rusak  204-334-3881
 

GALARNYK
INSURANCE AGENCY LTD.
696 McGregor St.    204-582-7891

17
5 

- 
1

ASSUMPTION CATHOLIC CEMETERY AND
QUEEN OF HEAVEN MAUSOLEUM

3990 Portage Ave.  204-888-7557

A Tradition of Faith Throughout Our Lives

�   burial plots            �   mausoleum crypts

�   outdoor crypts       �   memorials & vases

�   cremation plots & niches

driver
licensing
A Manitoba Public Insurance service

autopac
 A Manitoba Public insurance product

Red River
     Mutual
         make it your own.

autopac

Commerical Snow Removal
2690 McPhillips St.  204-339-9839

Landscaping
LTD

RT
&

Suppliers of Landscaping Materials

SPOT

SPOT

Shop LOCAL
Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL
Enjoy LOCAL

SPOT

Caring above all.
1442 Main Street | 204 586.8044 | cropo.com

Since 1957, Cropo has generouslySince 1957, Cropo has generously
supported our community with a commitmentsupported our community with a commitment

of caring, compassion and kindness.of caring, compassion and kindness.

SPOT

WALTER MOTA
REALTOR/BROKER
204-770-4092

dreamhavenrealty.com
REALTOR® AIR MILES TM

Manitoba's Resource Centre on Life Issues
Help Us Fight Abortion and Euthanasia and

support those who Choose Life  204-326-LIFE (5433)
www.lifeculture.ca  contact@lifeculture.ca

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

SPOT

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

At your time of need or when planning ahead,

call 204-982-8300 or 204-338-7111

Arbor Memorial Inc.

Ask for
a FREE

Planning
Kit!

Glen Eden
Funeral Home & Cemetery
by Arbor Memorial
4477 Main Street, West St. Paul, MB
www.glenedenmemorial.ca

Beautiful. Personal. Affordable.



 MAY 28, 2023 
     

Parish News 
 
                Joyous Pentecost to our Parish Family from your     
                 Brother Knights of St. Anthony of Padua Council      
                 #10569.  Let's share the Good News of Our Lord at the 
beaches, picnics, golf courses and backyard beverage breaks. 
Easter Season is behind us and so is the Evil One if we let the 
Holy Spirit guide us this summer and always. 
Council Post-Secondary Scholarship Applications are 
available to Knights, their children or grandchildren. 
 
               CWL memberships for 2023 are $40.00. If you are        
               interested in becoming a member or renewing your          
               membership, please contact Pat Hay at (204) 339-      
8475 or mail to her attention at 408-445 Partridge Ave Wpg MB 
R2V 3H6. The Next Exec meeting will be on May 30th at 7pm (via 
zoom) and the next General meeting is June 22, 2023 at  6 pm.    
Name tags CWL members or new members that would like a 
name tag or replacement name tag can contact Pat Hay.  The cost 
is $16.50 and cheques can be made to Pat Hay. 
 
               During the month of May we will be collecting much         
               needed items to be donated to Villa Rosa. Items              
               needed are posted at the back of the church . Monetary 
donations will also be gratefully accepted.  Please help us fill the 
play pen on behalf of our parish.  Any questions please call Chris 
Handkamer at 204-694-7038. 
 
Religious Education FINAL APPLICATIONS for registered 
active parishioners only for Grades 1 to 8 will be accepted on 
Saturday May 27 and Sunday May 28 after all Masses on those 
dates in the Hall. Complete applications will only be received with 
$50 cash or cheque registration fee. Copy of child's baptism is 
required for all new students. 
If anyone is interested in volunteering as catechism teacher or 
helper or are able to volunteer a couple of hours to supervise the 
classes on days that our coordinators are not able to come, please 
contact Rosa 204-766-2065 at or Catherine at 204-808-8652and 
provide your contact information 
 
Donations of tea/coffee/sugar packets (no loose sugar please) 
and serviettes that are used for funerals, meetings and other 
parish activities would be greatly appreciated. These items may be 
left in the foyer of the church after all masses 
  

                 Please remember in your prayers, parishioners              
            and friends who are ill: Julia Dewar, Renate Luebbert, 
Connie Mikolash, Ron Roccola,  Brian Mondor, Dianne Rusak,       
                 Adrian, Sharon Harris and Al Sarna. 

 

Our next potluck will be on Sunday June 11 following the 11am 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mass Schedule 
  
Mon May 29: Memorial: Blessed Virgin Mary, Mother of the 
Church  
9:00am Pastor’s Intentions 
 
Tue May 30: Ferial 
9:00am Thanksgivng & Birthday Blessings for Cyrena Judilla 
by The Judilla & Faylon Families 
Thanksgiving by Magda Kubisch 
 
Wed May 31: Feast: Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
9:00am R.I.P. Roberta Gannon by Friends    
 
Thur June 1: Memorial: St. Justin 
9:00am R.I.P. Julie Beddome by Friends    
 
Fri June 2: Memorial: St. Marcellinus & St. Peter 
9:00am Thanksgiving & Birthday Blessings for Lynna Alcartado 
& Lydia Galinato by Ronald Alcartado & Family 
Thanksgiving & Birthday Blessings for Maila Faylon by The 
Faylon & Judilla Families 
R.I.P. Margaret Sanders & Marie by The Pena Family 
R.I.P. Doreen Privee by The Mackintosh Family 
 
Sat June 3: The Most Holy Trinity 
4:00pm R.I.P. Ludie Abeto-Litz by Remy & Larry Cybulsky 
 
Sun June 4: The Most Holy Trinity 
9:00am Thanksgiving & Blessings for the Alcartado Family 
Thanksgiving & Anniversary Blessings for Mike & Mikayla 
Villanueva by Terri 
R.I.P. Mike, Louise & Theresa Magnowski by The Family 
R.I.P. Richard Piotrowski by Veronica Kolody & Helen Korade 
R.I.P. Maria del Pilar Silvestre by Terri 
R.I.P. Roderick Weinfortner by The Family 
R.I.P. Aniela Rogowy by Frank & Bonnie Rogowy 
R.I.P. Catalino Onquit Sr by The Family 
11:00am Parishioners 
 
 
Readings for the week: 
Mon May 29 – Gen 3:9-15, 20, Acts 1:12-14, Jn 19:25-34 
Tue May 30 – Sirach 35:1-15, Mark 10:28-31 
Wed May 31 – Zephaniah 3:14-18 or Rm 12:9-16, Lk 1:39-56 
Thur June 1 – Sirach 42:15-25, Mark 10:46-52 
Fri June 2– Sirach 44:1, 8-13, Mark 11:11-25  
Sat June 3 – Sirach 51:12-20, Mark 11:27-33 
 
Pentecost Sunday 
Introduction To Penitential Rite: Father, we sometimes 
mistakenly think that the gift of the Holy Spirit was intended 
principally for others, and for this we ask forgiveness. 
Acts 2:1-11 In the first reading, the Holy Spirit empowers the 
apostles to preach the gospel.  Their message goes out to all 
the world. 
1 Corinthians 12:3b-7, 12-13 In the second reading, we hear 
of the vital role of the Spirit in Christian life.  The Spirit enables 
us to profess our faith in Jesus as Lord and live joyfully with 
others in the Body of Christ. 
John 20:19-23 In the Gospel, the risen Lord grants his 
followers peace.  He commissions them with the Holy Spirit for 
their work of discipleship. 

 

                                                    2023 

                                    Parish Assessment: $44,803.00 
                                  2023 Appeal Goal:   $36,939.00  
                                  Total Parish Goal:   $81,742.00   

 PENTECOST SUNDAY 
     

From the Pastor’s desk 
 
Confirmation 2023 
This year the Sacrament of Confirmation was conferred on 
Tuesday, 16 May.  The Archbishop, the catechism coordinators 
and myself were very pleased with the preparation involved 
prior to the actual sacrament.  Archbishop Gagnon is always 
very considerate in thanking those involved in both the 
sacramental preparation as well as the liturgy.  Nonetheless, I 
would also like to thank everyone involved in helping the 27 
confirmandi prepare for the sacrament and in assisting with the 
liturgy.  The teachers were: Claude Valcourt, Jake Dava and 
Cita Musni.  The class did a great job in answering the 
Archbishop's questions.  Thank you to the coordinators Rosa 
and Catherine for all their work in preparing for the liturgy as 
well as Conrad, Zeny and Marco for providing the music on 
Confirmation evening. Thank you also to our parish secretary 
Colleen for all her office assistance regarding catechism 
throughout the year.  God bless all of you.  We pray that the 
confirmandi will remain faithful to Christ and involved in their 
parish for their entire lives. 
 
Catechism Registration 
We continually receive requests from individuals who are 
lapsed in their faith or who are "shopping around" to find a 
parish that will receive their child/children into our catechism 
program.  Frequently, people do not register or attend Mass 
until their children are in Grade 2 or Grade 8; in other words 
the sacramental years. Others present their children at various 
levels, and we are supposed to do a "quick fix" on them.  
Children who are older need a one-to-one catechism teaching 
experience.  Any volunteers? This is just another reminder that 
we only accept children of registered, contributing 
parishioners.  People must be registered for a minimum of one 
year.  Sorry, but we don't have any magic wands! 
 
Music 
We are blest to have musicians in our parish.  Many parishes 
do not have any.  However, we are always looking for more 
people who can sing or play organ or keyboard.  If you can 
help, please approach any of those involved in music ministry 
or myself and we will help you get started.  Thank you to those 
presently involved in music ministry.  What would we do 
without you! 
 
May, the month of Our Lady 
This beautiful month of May is dedicated to honor the Blessed 
Virgin Mary.  I encourage you and ask that every family/household 
together will recite the holy Rosary, especially during the month of 
May.  Every morning during the week, we begin with the rosary 
at 08:30 am.  We would like to encourage people to come to 
Mass early enough to pray the rosary.  Especially now when 
the sun rises so early.  Join us in recitation of the rosary. 
 
Ordination to the Priesthood 
Deacon Oliver will be ordained to the priesthood on Friday, 9th 
June 2023 at 7:30 pm in St. Mary's Cathedral.  All parishioners 
and others are welcome to attend this happy event. 
Oliver's First Mass will take place here at St. Anthony of Padua 
Parish at 4 pm June 10.  A supper will follow in the parish hall.  
Limited Tickets ($25 per person).  If you are unable to get a 
ticket for the supper, there will be a pot luck following the 11am 
Mass on June 11 where you will be able to greet the newly 
Ordained. 

 
 “At night, the prisoners would take turns for adoration. 
With His silent Presence, the Eucharistic Jesus helped us 
in unimaginable ways. Many Christians returned to a 
fervent faith-life . . .Even Buddhists and other non-
Christians came to faith. The strength of Jesus’ love was 
irresistible” (Vietnamese Cardinal Francois-Xavier Nguyen Van 
Thuan, imprisoned for 13 years). 
 

News in the Archdiocese 
 
Job Opportunity at the Catholic Centre - Communications 
Coordinator (Term) 
The Archdiocese of Winnipeg is looking for a Communications 
Coordinator who will assist the Archbishop of Winnipeg in his 
ministry to inform, catechize, evangelize, and engage the People 
of God in the Archdiocese of Winnipeg and beyond. The 
incumbent will work collaboratively with Catholic Centre staff, 
parish personnel, volunteers, and other parties to support effective 
internal and external communications strategies supporting 
Archdiocesan priorities and goals. Click here to view the full 
posting and learn how to apply: 
https://www.archwinnipeg.ca/employment.html  
 
 
Dialogue Circles with St. Kateri Parish and St. Ignatius Parish 
- May 30, 2023 
Join St. Kateri Indigenous Parish and St. Ignatius Parish in their 
ongoing commitment to Truth and Reconciliation through Dialogue 
Sessions. The topic will be "The Girl in Red": The Story of a 
Remarkable Episode in the History of 2 Manitoba First Nations. 
May 30th, 7:00-9:00 pm at St. Kateri 265 Flora at King. Register: 
Carmela adult.education@stignatius.ca or call Thomas (204)287-
8583. 
 
Culture of Life Seminar - June 3, 2023 
You won't want to miss this educational seminar on abortion, 
MAiD, and what you can do to support a culture of life. Led by Life 
Culture Executive Director, Susan Penner, you will be sure to gain 
new information and insight into these important topics. This 
seminar will take place on June 3rd from 11:00 am – 1:30 pm at 
Smitty’s in Steinbach. Cost: $20 Lunch is included.  Go to this link 
to register: 
https://lifeculture.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/1651488  
 
The Matter of Life Film - June 3, 2023 
Join Life Culture at the Keystone Cinema in Steinbach, for a 
showing of the inspiring & educational film, The Matter of Life. This 
film takes viewers on a journey to unravel the complexities of the 
abortion issue through science, philosophy, history, and powerful 
personal stories. The film answers hard questions and provides 
hope for the future. (Recommended age 16+.) Cost: $10.  Buy 
tickets here: 
https://lifeculture.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/1576689  
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ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA PARISH
Established 1925

Archdiocese of Winnipeg
250 Burrin, Ave.   Winnipeg, MB   R2V 1E5
Phone: 204-334-2413   Fax: 204-334-9706

e-mail: stanthony@mts.net        www.saintanthony.ca

MISSION STATEMENT
St. Anthony of Padua is a Christian Community in the Roman Catholic tradition that gathers to worship God, foster 
family life and continue our education in order to enhance our Baptismal Vocation.

BAPTISMS: Baptisms are celebrated on the 3rd Sunday of the month; except during Lent.  Please contact the parish office 3
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         make it your own.

autopac

Commerical Snow Removal
2690 McPhillips St.  204-339-9839

Landscaping
LTD

RT
&

Suppliers of Landscaping Materials

SPOT

SPOT

Shop LOCAL
Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL
Enjoy LOCAL

SPOT

Caring above all.
1442 Main Street | 204 586.8044 | cropo.com

Since 1957, Cropo has generouslySince 1957, Cropo has generously
supported our community with a commitmentsupported our community with a commitment

of caring, compassion and kindness.of caring, compassion and kindness.

SPOT

WALTER MOTA
REALTOR/BROKER
204-770-4092

dreamhavenrealty.com
REALTOR® AIR MILES TM

Manitoba's Resource Centre on Life Issues
Help Us Fight Abortion and Euthanasia and

support those who Choose Life  204-326-LIFE (5433)
www.lifeculture.ca  contact@lifeculture.ca

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

SPOT

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

At your time of need or when planning ahead,

call 204-982-8300 or 204-338-7111

Arbor Memorial Inc.

Ask for
a FREE

Planning
Kit!

Glen Eden
Funeral Home & Cemetery
by Arbor Memorial
4477 Main Street, West St. Paul, MB
www.glenedenmemorial.ca

Beautiful. Personal. Affordable.




